He

~ are Learning!
| The Baby Bees are busy

exploring their classroom and
| are beginning to have lots of
fun in their Ball Pit!
| The Caterpillars, Butterflies,
and Grasshoppers are learning
about Nursery Rhymes, Things
in the Sky and Things that Go!
And Pond Life!
The Red Robins are focusing
| on Adventures and Stars! They
will learn about outer space
adventures, and will go on a
® Lion Hunt!

renovations! Yayl We now have a
new Two Year Old class, The
Grasshoppers, and it is already
FULL! We have a few openings left
in our 3/ 4’s class and we are almost
completely full AND we have a
waiting list for most classes! We are
truly grateful for all of you trusting
us with your precious little ones!

April 12% — April 16% is the NAEYC Week of
the Young Child. We will do fun activities
each day! Make sure you follow our Facebook
page to see pics of our activities!

Important Info!
'We are asking everyone to send
sunscreen and bug spray for outside time.
 Please label your child’s items. We also
Wneed everyone to have TWO sets of
change of clothes. We are having lots of
laccidents and we are having to call
parents to bring clothes.
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Reminders!

Children must arrive by 8:30 am. |

in order to eat breakfast and our |

arrival cut off time is 9 am. If you
are running late or will be absent,
please message us via Brightwheel
after 7 am. Please make sure you |

sign your child IN and OUT daily!




